From: Janet Hannah [mailto _]

Sent: 04 June 2018 10:49
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: stopping up of Princes Parade REF;NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

dear sirs,

i am against the stopping up as the diversion will have a dreadful effect on this beautiful and historic
road which has been in place for many years. it is not required for the new development.

the new position of relocated road will have serious impact on the Royal Military canal and destroy the
tranquility and lovely setting of a scheduled monument.

the vehicle link from proposed development is at complete detriment to visitors and local people who
daily use the canal path e.g walkers runners anglers and who enjoy the traffic setting.
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